
Good news  
for sheep 
tagged  
before 2010

NOW – No individual recording required for non-EID sheep. 
Continue to report just the total number of these animals on your 
movement document.
 
2015 – Individual recording required. From 1 January 2015, you will 
need to record individual tag numbers for sheep that were tagged 
before 2010 on the movement document – except moves to slaughter 
(direct or through a market) which will continue to be batch reported.

The new deadline is final – make sure you can individually report 
movements of historic animals in your flock from 31 December 2014.

Individual movement reporting for sheep 
tagged before 2010 has been delayed until  
1 January 2015. This means:

For more information, visit www.defra.gov.uk/food-
farm/animals/movements/sheep or ring the Defra 
helpline on 08459 335577
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